
Telus PureFibre upgrade

The Telus PureFibre upgrade will increase the value of 

your housing co-op properties and will ensure that the 

telecommunication services to you and your members 

are up-to-date.

The upgrade is another step in the constant upgrade 

of the telecommunications infrastructure that has been 

done in the past - from the manually connected calls 

by an operator, to party lines, to single family lines. 

Now it is the ever increasing Internet speed that the 

younger generations look to.

The signing of the The Telus Next Generation Fibre Network Agreement is the first step and 

will enable a Telus fibre team member to do a walk through and present a proposal on how 

the upgrade would be done. After the proposal, your co-op will be able to make an informed 

decision on the Telus PureFibre upgrade. 

There is no guarantee that Telus will continue to pay all of the costs so it is important that your 

co-op look into the matter.  The co-op does not want to bear the cost in the future or lose 

members because it cannot compete with the services provided by other housing providers. 

Also, there is no obligation to sign up now or in the future. This will ensure your co-op is  

future-enabled for when you are ready. 

Please visit the NACHA website for additional information about PureFibre and to download 

the Telus Next Generation Fibre Network Agreement.

Telus pays 100% of the cost!


